
                      Sweetbriar annual Meeting 2014 

1.  2013 Financials 

2.  Old business:  refurbished playground equipment 
3.  New business: 

a.  Basketball hoops and fence 

b.  Picnic tables 

  c.  Pool cover 

 d.  Lights around pool 

 e.  front entrance mulch and landscaping, Removing Iris’, 

moving roses, planting perennial in front of bushes.  Distribute 

unwanted Iris’to residents. 

 f.  Continue watch on brick entrance walls, get estimates on 
replacing with another entry design or refacing original bricks.  

TBD not dire need as of yet 

 g.  Reinforce safety issues. i.e. reminding residents of 
importance of having coach or yard lights on at night.  Fishers 

police suggesting we remind residents to keep cars that are on 
street or in driveway locked. 

h.  Lawn care is open for bids.  Anyone who knows of a 

good reliable company we can contact for bids would be 

appreciated. 

i. Mike Weimer has agreed to come on as our new 
Social/Communications board member.  Thank you to Renee 

Cox for helping us out these last 2 years. 

4.  Discussion Time 

 


